Nickalus Holmes

FILED 6/21/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 05062-2019
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

From: Nickalus Holmes

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 10:28 AM

To: Orlando Wooten

Subject: RE: Return of DN 04977-2019 - Dkt 20190072

Good Morning

DN 04977-2019 will be returned to Duke Energy.
Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Orlando Wooten

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 10:23 AM

To: Nickalus Holmes

Cc: Joann Parsons

Subject: Return of DN 04977-2019 - Dkt 20190072

Hi Nickalus,

Can you please return Confidential Document 04977-2019 to the Company, which will be replaced by Confidential DN

05004-2019.

Thank you

Ofrlando Wooten
Engineering Specialist 1
Division of Engineering
Phone: (850) 413-6686





